
 

 

 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Honorable Kris Davis, Mayor 
Lawrenceville Borough 
Lawrenceville Water & Sewer Department 
6 Mechanic Street 
Lawrenceville, Pennsylvania 16929 
lawrencevilleboro@frontier.com 
 
 
RE: Administrative Order on Consent – Docket No. CWA-03-2024-0021DN 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor: 
 
Attached is the executed Administrative Order on Consent (“AOC”) concerning violations of the 
Clean Water Act (“CWA”), 33 U.S.C. § 1251 – 1389. The United States Environmental Protection 
Agency (“EPA”) is issuing this AOC to Lawrenceville Borough (“Lawrenceville”) under the 
authority of Section 309(a) of the Clean Water Act (“CWA” or “Act”), 33 U.S.C. § 1319(a), for 
alleged violations at Lawrenceville’s wastewater treatment plant facility at Cherry Street, 
Lawrenceville, Pennsylvania. The AOC requires Lawrenceville to submit certain documents to 
EPA and implement certain activities in order to meet the requirements of the NPDES General 
Permit for Discharges of Wastewater associated with its Permit PA0111929 (“WWTP Permit”), 
issued by Pennsylvania Department of Environmental protection (PADEP), which became 
effective on January 1, 2020, with an expiration date of December 31, 2024.     

Within sixty (60) days of the Effective Date of the AOC, the Respondent shall provide to EPA for 
review a Corrective Action Plan (“CAP”), which meets the requirements set forth in this AOC.  The 
CAP shall include, at a minimum, plans and a schedule for implementing the corrective actions to 
return the Facility to compliance with the CWA.  
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If you have any questions regarding the AOC, please contact Steve Maslowski of the NPDES 
Enforcement Section at (215) 814-2371 or maslowski.steven@epa.gov. 

 
  

Sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Karen Melvin, Director  
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division  
United States Environmental Protection Agency,  
Region 3 

  
Enclosure  
 
cc:  Pamela Lazos, ORC EPA 
       Anne Hughes, PADEP 
       Steve Maslowski, EPA  
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